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RTMC’s Festive Season Grocery Hamper Community Project. 

 

The Corporation in partnership with the North West Department of Community Safety and Transport hosted the 

RTMC Festive Season Grocery Hampers Community Project in Lonely Park, Ward 29, Mahikeng. The event 

was hosted on the 24th December 2016 and focused on households headed by Children, Youth and Vulnerable 

Old Citizens. 

 

A total number of two hundred and twenty (220) households from the surrounding disadvantaged communities 

benefitted from the initiative in the North West Province. MEC. Dr. M.N. Motlhabane addressed the event which 

was supported by the Mayor and Premier Offices in the province, the Department of Arts and Culture, Social 

Development, Department of Health and local municipalities and councillors. The event also received positive 

media coverage and highlighted the need to provide support to the less fortunate during the holiday season.  

Furthermore, the Corporation partnered with the Department of Transport hosted the Deputy Minister’s Road 

Safety Child Headed Household Educare Initiative.   

 

The Deputy Minister, Hon. Sindisiwe Chikunga handed over grocery packs to one hundred (100) households 

from disadvantaged households, which were affected by road crashes. 
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The handover event took place on the 19th December 2016 in the rural Engoje, Louwsburg, Kwa-Zulu Natal.  

 

 

 

 

 
 


